
Cemetery Trustees 

10/2/18 Meeting Minutes 

Meeting opened at 5:30 PM 
  
Present were Charlotte Allen, Guy Pike, and Sexton Greg Buck. 
 
Minutes of the 25 Sept meeting will be approved in November as Charlotte was not in attendance for 
that meeting. 
  
An invoice from Greg for $187.50 was approved for payment. 
  
An invoice from Northern Woods Tree Service and Excavation in the amount of $4200 for removal of 
trees at the Edgerly Blake Cememtery was approved for payment. Half to come from the cemetery 
maintenance line and half from the expendable trust fund. 
  
An application to purchase cremation plot 2-10 was recieved from Anne Lundberg and Courtney Bourns. 
It was approved and Guy will contact them. 
  
Charlotte will clean the sign at the French Cemetery and pursue an estimate to restack the stone walls at 
the Graves cemetery. 
  
Discussion of the 2019 budget took place. 
  
Public input/ attendance is always welcome. 
  
The next meeting is scheduled for November 7 as the first Tuesday is election day. 
  
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetery Trustees 
 


